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Angler’s  Newsletter, March, 2024   

 
 

Greetings fellow Anglers! It’s not spring yet but close here in Lake 
Havasu.  The biggest news I have for you is the success of our Christmas 
Tree  donation. This year we were fortunate to have our annual event ad-
vertised  by our local radio station and newspaper. In total we received 342 
trees  and ALL of them have been placed in the lake as habitat. Rachel 
Wirick,  the Fisheries Biologist for BLM designed where we would place 
them.  She’s also getting the word out to local landscapers that Partner’s 
Point is  back in business for their bundles. Partner’s Point will be open for 
their  bundles Monday and Tuesdays from 8:30am until noon. Anglers and 
other  volunteers will also be there on Thursdays to load the brush boat 
and start  building more habitat. We’re just getting started on this so we’ll 
see how  that works out. As in years before, when things really heat up this 
summer,  we’ll call a pause until the Fall.  

The other news is that Anglers is still planning to participate in the annu-
al  Striper Derby, May 4-5 down at the Riviera Marina. We’re ALWAYS 
looking  for volunteers for help with the “50/50” and T-shirt sales. This is 
our  biggest money maker event of the year and there’s ALWAYS lots 
of  donated fish for your freezers!  

We’ll keep you up to speed on other future events. Have a great 
Spring  and Summer!  

Conrad Berdon 
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Calling All Volunteers 

By the way, as many of you know, Partner’s Point is back in business (kinda).          

Expecting a slow start. Mondays and Tuesdays  8:30 to 12:00 for landscapers with 

Anglers and other volunteers hanging around to bundle. Thursdays will be reserved 

for placing the habitat into the lake. 

Loading bush boat 

Remember the               

fun working                    

together 
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From the Vice Presidents Desk 

 

 

 

 

It  feels pretty great to be putting habitat into the Lake once again. I always enjoyed    

going to Partners Point and helping with the bundles, meeting some of the land-

scapers and getting better acquainted with fellow anglers.  

Please consider volunteering once or twice a week or month if you can, or  go check   

it out you may find it is rewarding in more ways than one especially if you are a 

fisherperson. For more information check with Conrad  303-594-1648 or email            

atripledriver@gmail.com 

I’m still working on getting a picnic organized, will keep you posted on that. 

Bye for now 

Marilyn 
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Anglers United Officers          

Conrad Berdon   President      303-594-1648   atripledriver@gmail.com                    

Marilyn Butcher  Vice President & Newsletter    303-594-8670   dean.nmare@gmail.com 

                             Lou Pesout   Treasurer         607-422-6629     Ljpesout@hotmail.com  

    Secretary      Johnita Tyson 714-580-5410        Vettoof65@aol.com                 

Jim Hatter        Sergeant at Arms      404-406-5017       hat44man@att.net 
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